
July 22, 2007  

Please Pray for This Week’s Events: 

Sunday: 

Men’s Prayer Meeting (Room 12) 8:40 am 

Sunday School for children & teens 9:50 am 

Adult Bible Study " 

Morning Service  10:50 am 

Nursery: Renae Garland & Kayleigh O’Mara 

Ushers: Jim Evans, Terry Benkelman, Rick Vespa, Randy Foucha 

Training Hour 5:30 pm 

Men’s Meeting  " 

Ladies’ Meeting  " 

Baptist Boy's Battalion " 

Gracious Girls Class " 

Nursery for ages 0-24 months " 

Ladies’ Ensemble Practice 6:00 pm 

Evening Service  6:30 pm 

Nursery: Rachel Czech & Rose Nolder 

Ushers: Ty Worden, John Czech, Jesse Gannon 

Monday:   

Hopevale Outreach Program 5:45 pm 

Wednesday:    

Midweek Bible Study 7:00 pm 

Kids Clubs "  

Nursery: Jen O’Mara & Gina Olson 

Ushers: John Czech, Terry Benkelman, Jesse Gannon 

Thursday: 

Ladies’ Prayer Meeting @ Carol Broughton’s home 7:00 pm 

Saturday: 

Men’s Visitation - None. Go to the fair this week! 

Teen Soulwinning @ Chautauqua County Fair Noon 

Next Sunday am:  

Nursery: Debbie Szafranski & Cassie Spiller 

Ushers: Jim Evans, Terry Benkelman, Rick Vespa, Randy Foucha 

Faith Bible Baptis t  Church  

8688 South Main Street - Eden, New York 14057 

Pastor Art Kohl - Assistant Pastor Seth Garland 

 716-992-2091 - www.fbbc.com 

Happy Birthday! 
Here are all the known birthdays  

among us this week: 
 

 22 - Kelly Dye  25 - Bob Hobbins 

2007 Theme: Humility 
July’s Verse:   

“The fear of the LORD is the instruction of wisdom;  
and before honour is humility.” 

Proverbs 15:33 

Chautauqua County Fair Soulwinning begins a week from tomor-
row, July 23-29. Again we will have a 20’ x 20’ tent and display near 
the main gate. We will be trying to win souls to Christ and pass out 
literature about the Lord. We need many to sign up for 3 hour shifts. 
Noon till midnight each day. The sign up sheets are on the table today!   

New Toys Needed 
Our church nursery is getting rid of all its 

old toys. They are about 5 or more years old. We will 
be accepting donations of new toys. These can be 
gently used or brand new donations. See Nursery 
Director, Carrie Nolder.   

Pastor Kohl New Series Starting! 
1.) Hymnology. Next Sunday, July 29 in Adult Sunday School. 

The study and application of scriptural truths from hymns and 
hymn histories. Come learn a part of our heritage. 
 

2.) “Issues”. Tonight at 6:30, Biblical consideration of both major 
and minor issues we face today. Subjects include: global warming, 
dancing, tattoos, cremation, homosexuality, earrings, drugs, pants, 
music, etc. These will be presented in a thought provoking way. 
PLEASE bring a humble, teachable spirit! 
 

3.) Prophecy. Wednesday nights beginning August 1. A series of 
prophecy messages to focus on the “blessed hope and glorious 
appearing of the great God and our Saviour Jesus Christ.” 



Young Adults Sunday School Class 
The start of this class for young adults ages 18-30 has been 

pushed back to September 9th. This class will be for singles people 
and young newlyweds.   

“Three to Thrive” 
~ Dr. Lee Roberson (1909-2007) 

Every chance Dr. Lee Roberson got he told the men of his church 
it takes “three to thrive”. This became one of Pastor Roberson’s most 
famous sayings. 

“Three to thrive” meant that every man should be in church three 
times a week: Sunday morning, Sunday evening, and Wednesday 
evening. The men of his church listened and practiced that advice. 
The church in Tennessee grew from nothing to 10,000 in attendance.   

Pastor Roberson stressed that the men should set the example and 
bring their wives and children with them. It worked. The result was 
a strong church, strong marriages, and strong families. 

Let’s work that here and build a great church for God! 

Eden Corn Festival Float 
Pastor will meet tonight after service with all who 

would like to help put the float together on Saturday, 
August 4 for the parade on the 5th. This meeting is for 
designers and decorators not musicians. The Theme is 
about the heart.  

Dr. Howard Hendricks tells of a professor who made an impact 
on his life. He passed his home many times early in the morning and 
late at night, and often saw him pouring over his books. One day, 
Hendricks asked him, “Doctor, I’d like to know, what is it that keeps 
you studying? You never cease to learn.” 

His answer: “Son, I would rather have my students drink from a 
running stream than from a stagnant pool.” 

The great teacher is rarely popular. He is interested in something 
more important than winning the affection of an unending anony-
mous procession of young people. I have long maintained that any 
college can raise its standards simply by firing annually whichever 
professor is voted “Best Liked” by the graduating class. ~ C Fadiman 


